
OPEN LETTER TO THE MILITARY 

 
We the People are asking you to assist us take our country and sovereignty back 

from the CORPORATION and the FED banksters and corrupt politicians. We are 
FIRING every last one of them! They no longer represent us, therefore they are 

FIRED! We are done being slaves and paying taxes that are government wastes 
our money and it’s not even backed by gold, which is fiat worthless paper by 

illegal and corrupt FED, we want the 2020 election fixed; we all know Joe Biden 
the pedo did not win. We have the right to dissolve the government when all 

other measures have been exhausted. We have tried January 6th protests, 
convoys, Multitudes of protests, going to school board meetings Town Hall 

meetings, attending Trump rallies, the rightful winner! Election machines are 
rigged, see the movie RIGGED and Mike Lindell’s proof. We have lost friends, 

family members through COVID , poisonous vaccines, the horrific truth; all 
hidden from us for decades, 911 and the Kennedy assassination are just two of 

the 100s of examples we could give. We are tired of wars and paying for wars 

that WE DO NOT WANT! We do not want to support any wars unless enemies 
attack us. We want our country back and we are demanding you ASAP on our 

behalf, we want action, we want our sovereignty, we never agreed to be a mini 
CORPORATION at birth and given all capital letters on our birth certificates we 

never agreed to be traded like cattle while others $ from us unknowingly. We 
refuse to be slaves to the Deep State for one moment longer. We want NESARA 

implemented as soon as possible. We will put another much smaller government 
in place once these horrible inept people are FIRED and prosecuted for their 

crimes against us and our children. Patriots who agree please share. Military 
reading this please take this message from “We the People” to your commanding 

officer. Please respond to us using the EBS system. Patriots, this needs to go 
viral on every platform. “We The People” have spoken. Military needs to act now 

on our behalf. Before we have no country left!  
Respectfully, USA AMERICAN PEOPLE. 

 

By: __________________________ 
 

List of Addresses to Highest Military 

Date: September 7, 2023 

Deliver to: 

US Army Provost Marshal 

 

1) To: Major General Duane R. Miller (USA) 
Provost Marshal General, United States Army 

At: 2800 Army Pentagon, Washington DC [0310-2800] 

 

2) To: Command Sgt. Maj. Shawn A. Kosterman, Provost Sergeant Major & Command Sergeant 

Major, Army Corrections Command 

At: 2800 Army Pentagon, Washington DC [20310-2800] 

 



US ARMY Inspectors General 

 

3) To: William E. Jenkins, Inspector General, United States Army 

(USARMYDAIGassistance@mail.mil .) 

At: (the contents of the letter may be sent to the Army Inspector General at this email address: 

USARMYDAIGassistance@mail.mil .) 

 

4) To: Brig. Gen. James K. Doogan, Deputy Inspector General, United States Army 

At: (the contents of the letter may be sent to the Army Inspector General at this email address: 

USARMYDAIGassistance@mail.mil. ) 

 

US Army CID 

5) To: Gregory D. Ford, Director, Department of the Army, Criminal Investigation Division (CID) 

At: 27130 Telegraph Road, Quantico, Virginia [22134-2253] 

 

6) To: Robert Tracy, Deputy Director, Department of the Army, Criminal Investigation Division 

(CID) 

At: 27130 Telegraph Road, Quantico, Virginia [22134-2253] 

 

US Army National Guard 

 

7) To: Lt. Gen. Jon A. Jensen, Directory, Army National Guard 

At: 111 South George Mason Drive, Arlington, Virginia [22204] 

 

8) To: Maj. Gen. John Andonie, Deputy Director, Army Rangers National Guard 

At: 111 South George Mason Drive, Arlington, Virginia [22204] 

 

9) To: Chief Warrant Officer Five Teresa A. Domeier, Command Chief Warrant Officer, United 

States Army National Guard 

At: 111 South George Mason Drive, Arlington, Virginia [22204] 

 

10) To: Command Sergeant Major John F. Sampa, Command Sargeant Major of the United States 

Army National Guard 

At: 111 South George Mason Drive, Arlington, Virginia [22204] 

 

11) To: Charles L. Young, III, General Counsel, National Guard Bureau 

At: 104 Army Pentagon, Room 1E169, Washington, DC 20301–1636 

 

12) To: US National Guard Inspector General 

At: ng.ncr.ngb-arng.mbx.ngb-ig@army.mil  

 

US Army General Counsel 

 

13) To: Carrie F. Ricci, General Counsel, United States Army 

At: 104 Army Pentagon, Room 2E724, Washington, D.C. [20310-0104] 

 

US Army Chief Counsel National Guard 

 

14) To: Brig. Gen. Bobby L. Christine, Chief Counsel National Guard 

At: Evans, Georgia  
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15) To: General Daniel R. Hokanson 

At: National Guard Bureau, 111 S. George Mason Dr., Arlington, VA 22204 

 

US Army Reserve 

 

16) To: Lt. Gen. Jody J. Daniels, Chief of Army Reserve and Commanding General, U.S. Army 

Reserve Command 

At: 6075 Goethels Road, Fort Belvoir, Virginia [22060] 

 

Others: 

 

17) Army Provost Marshal <for your base/state> 

Chief Counsel of Army National Guard of <your state> -locate address at: 

https://www.nationalguard.mil/Resources/State-Websites/  

 

18) Sonja Bachelor Chief of Counsel, Army National Guard, Texas 

Postmasters General 

 

19) To: Louis DeJoy, Postmaster General of the United States 

At: 475 L’Enfant Plaza SW, Washington, DC [20260-0004] 

 

20) To: Douglas Tulino, Deputy Postmaster General of the United States 

At: 475 L’Enfant Plaza SW, Washington, DC [20260-0004] 

 

21) To: Gary R. Barksdale, Office of Inspector General, Chief Postal Inspector 

At: Criminal Investigations Service Center, Attn: Mail Fraud 

433 W. Harrison Street, Room 3255 

Chicago, Il 60699-3255 
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